Dear Sir/Madam,

I strongly oppose because it will create uncertainties for potential listing
applicants (listing applications) and also listed issuers (corporate actions and
transactions) as what constitutes "suitability" or "policy" related matters is
wide and subjective.

Therefore I oppose to the proposals in the consultation paper.

Regards,



